
Attorney General Frosh Sends Letter to FAA Regarding Proposed
Flight Changes at Reagan National Airport

BALTIMORE, MD (May 30, 2019) – Maryland Attorney General Brian E. Frosh today sent a letter to
Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Acting Administrator Daniel Elwell after the agency

announced proposed changes to flight paths for incoming and outgoing planes on Runway 19 at Reagan
National Airport.

“I am deeply troubled by the lack of transparency by the FAA.  This proposal looks like it will cause
more noise and disruption over residential areas already besieged by flights from the FAA’s last round
of concentration of flight paths. This last minute announcement about flight path changes at Reagan

National Airport was presented without discussion or opportunity for public input.”

“The area likely affected by this proposal contains parks, historic sites, residential areas, and other
sensitive and protected areas.  This proposal by the FAA fuels concerns by my office that changes to

flight paths are being made without required environmental review and without public participation and
input.  It is absolutely necessary that the FAA provide Marylanders access and opportunity to review
the proposal and provide feedback about its impact on Maryland communities and our environment.”
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